HALIEAX

REGIONAL MUNICIPALITY

COUNCILLORS' OFFICE

MEMORANDUM

TO: Vi Carmichael, Municipal Clerk
FROM: Councillor Reg Rankin, District 22
DATE: March 14, 2002

SUBJECT: Provincial Decision to Remove Paint from the Hazardous Waste
Stream

I would like Council to commend the Nova Scotia Department of Environment on its
recent implementation of the paint recycling program which will allow residents of HRM
to return surplus paint to a recycling depot.
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